
This Operational Alert is being issued pursuant to Section 20, GT&C, of EGT’s Tariff to notify its Shippers 
of upcoming maintenance on its Line BT-1, located in EGT’s North Pooling Area. As part of EGT’s integrity 
management plan, a series of pig runs has been scheduled for the following dates: 

• February 14, 2023 

• February 15, 2023 

• February 20, 2023 

• February 21, 2023 

• February 23, 2023 

EGT will schedule nominations to the available capacity on each impacted day in accordance with its 
Tariff. This alert will remain in effect until further notice.   
 
If you have any questions concerning this Alert, please contact your Scheduling Representative.   
 

 

 

 

 


